
 

 

 

 

 

SAN SIMEON NEWSLETTER 

Hospital, Membership Mtg., Pool Closure 

 

Dear Residents of San Simeon, 
There will be a HOA membership meeting on April 17 at 6 p.m. in the newly 

renovated clubhouse. There will also be a meeting with Lee Health on April 24 at 7 

p.m. Hospital officials will share the latest construction developments with the 

hospital to be built across the street from our community. 

THE POOL WILL BE CLOSED TODAY, April 2nd, in order to apply chemicals 

needed for safety. 

As always, ALL questions or concerns are to be EMAILED to our management 

company, James Ro at james@sunvast.net, Sunvast telephone number is 941-378-

0260, DO NOT REPLY TO THE NEWSLETTER!  Address is: Sunvast, 321 Interstate 

Blvd., Sarasota, FL  34240.  The neighborhood website that lists names of board 

members, board meeting minutes, important forms, etc. 

mailto:james@sunvast.net


 

is www.sansimeonhoa.com   You might want to familiarize yourself with that website 

and ask James any of your questions.  
 

 

 

 

https://sansimeonhoa.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ee661f48f7b39948a88c16963&id=12627b8046&e=47a2f044ee

